
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Donna Holley <DonnaHolley@schouse.gov>

Date: 8/28/2015 3:12:19 PM
Subject: RE: Governor Haley and Winthrop President Dan Mahony

Donna,
Thank you for the information. Unfortunately, Governor Haley will not be at the Statehouse during that time. 
Please let me know if you need anything else.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Donna Holley [mailto:DonnaHolley@schouse.gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2015 2:37 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Governor Haley and Winthrop President Dan Mahony 
Importance: High

Good afternoon Katherine.

It appears that I must have left an voicemail message about President Mahony's visit to the State House, and not 
followed up with an e-mail message. The request/information was about the same time that I sent the 
information about the SVBC Hunger Project, so I must have thought I made the inquiry. Please pardon my faux 
pas.

President Mahony will be at the State House on Wednesday, September 9, for a 10:30 a.m. tour. I serve on the 
Winthrop Board of Trustees. President Mahony is visiting one-on-one with the board members so I invited him 
to come to Columbia and to tour the State House. I understand that he and Governor Haley have spoken on the 
phone but have not met. Therefore, I thought that if Governor Haley is in Columbia and in the State House that 
morning, perhaps she could step out of her office to greet him. (For information, Dr. Kimberly Faust, Secretary 
to the Board, and Kathy Bigham, Chair, Board of Trustees, are aware of my inquiry.)

Thank you.

Donna

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2015 2:05 PM
To: Donna Holley
Cc: Mottel, Haley
Subject: RE: Governor Haley and Winthrop President Dan Mahony

Donna, 
I'm not familiar with this request.
Can you re-send the original request? 
Hope all is well.
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Thank you,
Katherine

From: Donna Holley [mailto:DonnaHolley@schouse.gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2015 2:00 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Governor Haley and Winthrop President Dan Mahony
Importance: High

Good afternoon Katherine.

I am following-up on my inquiry about Governor Haley welcoming Winthrop President Mahony when he tours 
the State House on Wednesday, September 9. Our tour is scheduled for 10:30 a.m.

Donna Glenn Holley

Legislative Aide to Representative Anthony, Representative Goldfinch, Representative Knight, Representative Hardee, and 
Representative Ott.
SC House of Representatives
306 Solomon Blatt Building
Post Office Box 11867
Columbia, SC 29211
803.734.9961
DonnaHolley@schouse.gov
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